## Diocese of Brentwood St Bede's Catholic Primary School and Nursery

Canon Avenue, Chadwell Heath, Romford, Essex RM6 5RR

## **Head teacher**

Mr Gary Nott B.Ed (Hons)



Tel: 020 8590 1376 Fax: 020 8597 7440 Email: admin.stbedes@redbridge.gov.uk Website: http://www.st-bedes.redbridge.sch.uk/

20th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

## Food Activities - Allergies

From time to time while your child is at St Bede's, as part of the curriculum they will be involved in evaluating, preparing and tasting certain foods. We have a number of children across the school who have allergies or intolerances to food and/or other items. Class Teachers will be well aware of who these children are and will take this into account when planning any activities for their class to enable a child with allergies to participate in the activity as far as is reasonably possible.

If you have not already done so, it is important that you advise us of any allergies/intolerances your child has or, if there have been any changes since you previously notified us about these or at any other time in the future.

It is assumed that you are content for your child to take part in any such activities. However, if your child has allergies and you would prefer that they do not participate in any activities involving food items please advise the school in writing or by email to admin.stbedes@redbridge.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Gary Nott Headteacher